



March 2020

Newsletter



Welcome

We would like to open our March newsletter by thanking our Parent Association for their volunteer work with the Valentine's Day fundraiser.

As we move into March we will have our third parent teacher conference on March 5, 2020.

There will be two sessions:

Session one will be: 1:00 to 3:00 p.m.

Session two will be: 5:30 to 8:00 p.m.

Please take some time to complete the learning environment survey. Each family will receive their survey from their child's teacher during Parent Teacher Conferences.

New York State Exams

The New York State English Language Arts exam will be on March 25 and March 26.

The New York State Mathematics exam will be on April 22 and April 23.

To best support your children please make sure they:

- Complete all at home assignments
- Go to bed early
- Come to school on time
- Offer words of encouragement
- Come prepared and ready to learn

At home activities

Please make sure to support your child by supporting our Flip Classroom initiative. Flip classrooms are where your child can preview the next day's content online.

Studies show that students with prior knowledge are more confident and participate more in class.

For Math visit:

www-k6.thinkcentral.com

Or, if you only have a tablet or smart phone, you can download the **Prodigy Math Game** from your iOS or Android Market.

For ELA:

LearnZillion.com or www.raz-kids.com

Reminders to Students/Parents

We would also like to remind families that if you have questions or concerns please feel free to arrange a meeting with your child's teacher. Staff members are available on Tuesdays between the time frame of 2:30 to 3:45 p.m.

You can reach us at 718.558.1310.

Our school website is: http://ps155q.wix.com/ps155
And our twitter handle is:

@PS155Q

